When we rebuilt our library in 2017 we found that one of our biggest cost increases was our electric bill.  With the help of several state and local grants we were able to construct a solar powered gazebo just outside our building.  Several community volunteers donated wood and their time, and the gazebo was constructed at the Old Stone House in Brownington as part of a timber framing class.  The finished frame was raised on our lawn, and solar panels were added to its roof.  We found that our electric costs were considerably reduced, and the gazebo is now used for classes, library programs and events, and the use of our WiFi by community members.

I hope this helps.  Let me know if you need more information.
Maureen Badger, Dailey Memorial Library, Derby

